Friday 9th August 2019

Dear Parents,

During our Science Unit this term, children will be making a toy that they have designed as part of their learning challenge in Science. Students were presented with a project about designing a toy that moves, using force. The students have designed their own toy and identified what resources they will need to construct the object. Please refer to the pictures below for examples.

Could you please bring in objects and equipment items from around your home on <u>Thursday 15th August 2019</u> so that we can commence this project on Friday the 16th of August.

Please talk to your child about their design and collect objects that they require. **DO NOT** make the model at home, as the children will be given time in class to do this.

It would be greatly appreciated if every child could please bring in one roll of masking tape.

Please do not send in any toilet rolls or egg cartons.

<u>Please be mindful of the size of the objects that you send in with your child as we have limited storage space in the classrooms.</u>









Objects that you might like to bring are:

- Cereal Boxes
- Tissue boxes
- Plastic cups
- Foam spheres
- Kitchen towel roll
- Bottle lids
- Cardboard

Thank you for your continued support, Kindergarten Team